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From: Evelyn Wu <akaewu2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 12:58 PM
To: IRRC; dweldon@philapark.org; jney@philapark.org
Subject: Philadelphia Parking Authority’s Proposed Rulemaking Order 126-11

To:
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dennis G. Weldon, Esq.
General Counsel
Philadelphia Parking Authority
701 Market Street, Suite 5400 = rn
Philadelphia, PA 19106

J1
James R. Ney, Director
Taxicab and Limousine Division
2415 S. Swanson Street
Philadelphia, PA 19148

I support the Philadelphia Parking Authority’s Proposed Rulemaking Order 126-11, which would require all
vehicles proposed for taxicab service after a designated date to be wheelchair accessible.

By removing barriers to transportation, my friends who use wheelchairs will have the same access to the city as
I do. Please support this common sense measure.

Thank you,

Evelyn Wu
akaewu2(gmai1 .com
Zip Code: 19355
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